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PRESS RELEASE  
Case#16-160450206 
 
Cash Machine Stolen in Department of Motor Vehicles Burglary 
  
February 14, 2016—Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies are searching for information 
that will assist them solve a burglary at a state office. 
 
On February 14, 2016 at 5:30 a.m., Sheriff’s Deputies were called to the Oregon 
Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) at 10280 SW Park Way Road in the community of 
Cedar Hills, concerning a burglary. Sheriff’s Deputies were called to the DMV by an 
employee who was called by the alarm company. 
 
Sheriff’s Deputies arrived and found the front door glass was smashed out and the door 
pried open. The stand-alone cash machine was stolen from the lobby area. It appears the 
cash machine was damaged then dragged out through the front door.  
 

Sheriff’s Deputies searched the 
area with no success.  It is 
believed the suspect(s) used a 
vehicle to haul the cash machine 
from the area. Sheriff’s Deputies 
are inspecting surveillance video 
and other evidence.                          
 
The Washington County Property 
Crimes Unit Detectives are 
continuing the investigation.  
 
The Sheriff’s office is seeking the 
public’s help regarding this case. If 
you have any information, please 
call the Washington County 
Sheriff’s Office at (503) 846-2700. 

 
 


